- Dean Schweglsr called me the other day and suggested
that the Red Crosa of this county be a continuing receliving
agensy. Of all the great agencies of meroy, it is the one
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definite policies on this, but I am writing you to see if
- you would take it up with your superiors and see if suoch a

thing is possible. MNaybe they feel that it is better to
give a rest rather than % have & continuing receiving agenoy.
Of eowrse, 1f amybody does glve to the Red Cross and cares %o
turn it in to us we always ocheck it in at headquarters, and
Imﬂn%hudqmrtwaﬂllmﬁmtorminwuu

long as people give. |
M.Idﬁmﬁ%.ﬂmmwr's

suggestion for wiat it is worth, and if you will kindly
ascertain the regional distrioct’'s attitute I will appreciate

it.

Sincerely yours,

Director ef Physical Education,
thy Basketball Coach.




